
Date: June 25, 1990
To : EISCAT data representatives

From : Peter Collis

Subject : Results from UP-1-A operations on 891020, 891023 and 891201

An error in the transcription of the azimuth values onto the standard result tapes exists for the above
runs of UP-1-A.  Only pointing directions away from vertical are affected.  A value of -295.46
appears on the result tapes (for the off-vertical parts of the experiments) when in fact, in all cases, the
true azimuth was -0.09 degrees, ie. To the north.  This has no effect on other parameters on the tapes;
for example the latitudes and longitudes were calculated using the correct azimuth values.


